
 

 

 

 
STREET DEPARTMENT 

MOSQUITO SPRAYING 
 
The City of Webster City personnel will 
begin spraying mosquitoes by truck 
mounted ULV Foggers starting this 
summer.  The past few seasons this 
service had been out sourced.    
 
Spraying for mosquitoes will occur 1-2 
times a month depending on the 
weather and severity of mosquitoes.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding the spraying of mosquitoes 
please feel free to contact Brandon 
Bahrenfuss. Contact information listed 
below –  
 
PHONE: 
515-297-1620 Cell 
      Or 
515-832-9123 Shop 
 
EMAIL: 
bbahrenfuss@webstercity.com 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 

The public will be notified one day prior to the Street Department 
spraying. 
 
You may find this notification via KQWC, The Daily Freeman Journal, 
The City Website, and Facebook. 
 

TIMING 

The Webster City Street Department will begin spraying for mosquitoes 
sometime after 7 PM when mosquitoes are most active and the temps 
are cooler.   
 
We will not spray if the wind speed exceeds 10 MPH or there is a threat 
of rain 2-4 hours after application 
 
 

APPLICATION 

The new ULV foggers have GPS for variable flow, this controls 
insecticide output based on ground speed.  
 
This new unit allows us to spray at speeds up to 20 MPH 
 
When spraying for mosquitoes is done correctly, the adulticide will not 
harm people, pets, animals, or the environment. 
 
Please give the operators spraying for mosquitoes plenty of space, stay 
back 50-100 ft from the truck. 

 


